FOREWORD

The EXCALIBUR Staff of 1969-70 hopes to give a vivid and
explicit picture of this past school year at Camden Military Acad-
emy. It is our sincere wish that the contents within these pages bring
back memories of a year well spent.

We have learned many things that can not be found in books.
The relationship among us all in our triumphs and our defeats, our
joy and despair, our personal feelings, and our sense of moral duty
has offered us all an education that could not have been acquired
at any place except Camden Military Academy.

In future years we will look upon the people who made this year
and feel a sense of pride that we have been, and always will be,

a living part of CAMDEN.



